
 

 

PROJECT UPDATE 

PERNA LANE AREA SEWER PROJECT 

April 5, 2024 

• The bid has been awarded to The Grasso Copmpanies, LLC.   

• Bonds and certificates of insurance have been submitted.  

• Agreements have been signed.  

• Grasso has applied for a CTDOT Road Encroachment Permit for work on High Ridge 

Road and City permit for the other streets. 

 

The schedule submitted is as follows: 

 

TASK 

Project Duration (340 Days) ………………… 

General Submittals and Material Procurement. 

High Ridge Road……………………………... 

Perna Lane……………………………………. 

Somerset Lane………………………………… 

Hampton Lane………………………………… 

Dzamba Grove………………………………… 

Brantwood Lane………………………………. 

Willard Terrace………………………….……. 

Marva Lane……………………………………. 

Pine Hill Terrace………………………………. 

Turn of River Pump Sation……………………. 

Perna Lane Pump Station……………………… 

Milling Overlay Paving and Site Restoration…. 

START – FINISH 

4/15/24 – 8/1/25 

4/22/24 – 10/18/24 

5/7/24 – 4/4/25 

5/6/24 – 10/18/24 

6/5/24 - 10/23/24 

7/19/24 – 10/30/24 

8/2/24 – 11/5/24 

6/3/24 – 8/23/24 

5/23/24 – 10/11/24 

8/5/24 – 10/4/24 

8/28/24 – 10/18/24 

10/15/24 – 5/9/25 

10/14/24 – 4/18/24 

4/1/25 – 8/1/25 

 

• WPCA will have a representative on site full time to observe the construction.   

• Homes CANNOT connect to the new sanitary sewer system until the sewers and pump 

stations are completed, tested, and accepted.  Based on the schedule provided, this will 

not be before May 2025.   

 

Updates will be posted weekly on the WPCA website at:  

https://www.stamfordct.gov/government/operations/water-pollution-control-authority/perna-

lane-sewer-project/-folder-2132.  

 

If you have any questions or comments please contact Ann Brown, Supervising Engineer, at (203) 

977-5896 or abrown2@stamfordct.gov.   

 

Thank you, in advance, for your cooperation and patience. 
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